
It’s Recorder Time!! 

 

It is recorder time for those in 4rd Grade. All students will need to bring 
their soprano recorders to music class starting in the 3rd Quarter! 

The first day of 4th grade recorder will be  
Thursday, January 28th 

 

Where to Get a Recorder 

The recommended brand is Yamaha, which you can find 
 at the following locations: 

 
Music and Arts Center- Locations in Springfield, Falls Church,  

Oakton, Burke, Mclean and more. 
musicarts.com 

 
Twinbrooke Music- in the Twinbrooke Shopping Center. 

twinbrookemusic.com  
 

Toys R Us- Locations in Baily’s Crossroads, Alexandria, Fairfax and more. 
toysrus.com 

 
Amazon.com- search “Yamaha soprano recorder.” 

 

 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me! lgullickson@holyspiritflames.org 


